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12th May 2024 

  

To all Parents of students of classes 3 to 12 

  

Dear Parents, 

  

Please note, despite several circulars / reminders, many children who are sick are 

being sent to school to take the test. 

  

IF YOUR CHILD IS SICK, PLEASE DO NOT SEND HIM / HER TO 

SCHOOL EVEN IF THERE IS AN EXAM FOR THE SAKE OF YOUR OWN 

CHILD AS WELL AS THE OTHER STUDENTS IN CLASS. 

You are once again requested to kindly adhere to this strictly. 

With best wishes 

  

  

  

Principal 
 


